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RIAS/Cir no.:034 

Dear Parent, 

Greetings to you! 

Parents are our partners in the learning journey of our students. At Ryan International Academy, we 

work in close collaboration with our parents. In order to maintain transparency and to seek honest 

feedback so that we can cater to our students’ needs better. We conducted our second parent 

survey at the beginning of September month and about 34% of you have responded to the survey! 

Thank you for taking out the time to complete the parent survey. Your time and observations are 

highly valued. 

 

The findings of the survey are as follows: Of the respondents, 

1. 94% parents have said that their wards are happy to come to school 

2. 90% parents are satisfied with academics in school 

3. 91% parents are satisfied with HSCP measures  

4. 88% parents are satisfied with operation in school 

 

We would also like to share a few areas of concern pointed out by a small set of parents. The action 

plan for each of these concerns are as mentioned below: 

 

No.     Academic Concerns Actionable 

1 
Completion of Portion 

and Revision 

• Delivery of Term 2 portions has been planned such that portions will 

be completed on time and sufficient time is  available for revision. 

2 Correction of notebooks 

• Quality and regularity in checking of notebook will be maintained 

• Principal will monitor Note Book checking regularly giving feedback to 

the teachers wherever necessary 

• Regional Head to do periodic checks for completion of work, 

maintaining quality and regularity 
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  Operations Concerns Actionable 

1 
GPS tracking of the school 

bus 

• The GPS Tracking is being monitored by the admin and 

transport team 

• Regular follow ups and meetings with the Trakom App team is 
being done 

2 Transport 

• Meeting held with transport vendor to escalate the concerns 

related to transport 

• Regular follow ups regarding the same 

 
 
Thank you for your cooperation and support towards making RIAS the best school in the locality and 
in Bangalore city at large. We will continue to serve you better as always! 
In anticipation of a better participation in the future surveys  

 
Best Regards, 
Principal, 
Ryan International Academy, Sarjapur 


